
 
MUPY welcomed MUHTA trainees from Indonesia and Vietnam
 

January 17, 2019 
 
On January 17, 2019, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Busba Chindavijak, Deputy Dean for Administration and Human
Resources, along with faculty members hosted a reception for Vietnamese and Indonesian delegates
from partner universities. They visited MUPY to join a training program focusing on “A Capacity
Building in Health Technology Assessment in Indonesia and Vietnam” organized by MUHTA graduate
program during January 14 – February 15, 2019 at MUPY’s Pradit Hutangkura Research Building.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2416


